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To whom it may concern,

| am writing to protest against the application of WRC to change their 'club premises certificate' into a '‘premises
licence' to hold events such as 'Party on the Pitch', planned for July 3rd 2021 with 'Licensed Open Air Bars.'

My objection is with several factors in mind:

1) Prevention of public nuisance- | am concerned about the number of people these events will attract, and the
noise/traffic/parking issues involved on such a quiet street with no thoroughfare- therefore disturbing the peace of
the area, causing general public nuisance.

2) Crime and disorder, including risk of vandalism- a known potential risk with large groups of people especially
where alcohol is involved. This is a peaceful street surrounded by beautiful areas of nature (such as The Carrs and

Lindow Common), which risks being spoiled by crowds of people and the noise/litter/traffic this will generate.

3) Public safety and protection of residents (including children) from harm- late night events with alcohol involved
risk this.

| would be grateful if you would take these considerations in mind when making your decision on the application.

Yours sincerely,



